



Dear Parents,

It is almost Spring Break! School will not be in session on Friday, March 29, in observance of Good Friday. Our break will begin April 1. We will return to school on Monday, April 8. Remember that your child can utilize SplashLearn and Reading Eggs during the break.

I want to thank everyone who has sponsored or ran/walked in the "Leaping Leprechaun" 5K! The "Luck O' the Irish" reverse raffle was a big hit! Congrats to all of the winners and thanks to all that purchased tickets to attend!

Friday, March 22, is a HFS Spirit Day! Students may wear a HFS spirit shirt with appropriate bottoms of your choice.

We will continue to accept donations for our Lenten service project until Monday, March 25. All hygiene products donated will go to those in need in the Ashland area.

Permission slips for our trip to The Paramount Arts Center are coming home this week. Send permission slips and admission fees back to school ASAP.

First Communion is scheduled for Sunday, April 28, at the 11:15 Mass.

Our last day of school is Friday, May 17.

Please know that my door is always open. If you need anything, please call or email me.

I hope you all have an outstanding week!

THE FOLLOWING IS OUR AGENDA FOR THE WEEK:

- Reading: "From Seed to Plant" p. 34
- Spelling: There will be a practice test on Thursday and a test on Friday. A spelling list has been sent home and is also available on the website.
- Math: Time/Money/Parallel Lines
- Social Studies: "Land and Water"
- Science: "Habitats for Plants and Animals"
- Religion: Lent

Thanks,

Ms. Collins